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Comments: Please do not open any more of Shoshone National Forest's precious wilderness areas to more ATV,

snowmobile, or motorized use. Please show that you value and safeguard the lives of wildlife and indigenous

people's lands. There are more than enough areas for people to run their loud, dirty, CO2 emitting contraptions.

When I am in the forest or even walking on a regular street, I find those vehicles cause noise pollution, air

pollution, and are a major detriment to the natural beauty of Wyoming's landscapes. I wish you would consider

the people that like the quietness of nature, and the animals that thrive from less populations, less encroachment,

and less damage to earth's bounty. It would be nice if people actually walked, hiked, and did more holistic and

natural recreational activities/exploration instead of always having to 'go faster' 'be lazier' 'become louder' and

overall 'disturb greater.' Please consider those with no voice over those with disposable incomes who use their

money to wreck essential habitats.


